
From: BoardSec 
Sent: December 23, 2008 9:55 AM 
To: Zulma DeBonis 
Subject: FW: An Objection to EB-2008-0171 
 
 
______________________ 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
416-440-7605 
Fax: 416-440-7656 
Website: www.oeb.gov.on.ca
Official Correspondence: BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca
  
Address: 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   
M4P 1E4 
______________________ 
 
 

 
From: A. M. [mailto:annamailova@gmail.com]  
Sent: December 22, 2008 10:48 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: An Objection to EB-2008-0171 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Me and my husband live in Mississauga and are clients of Enersource Hydro Mississauga 
Inc. Recently we noticed the "Notice of Application and Written hearing for an electricity 
distribution rate change". 
  
We are writing to object to a written hearing as the charges already increased in 
comparison with last year.  
  
Considering me being at home on maternity leave with a child, and that my husband was 
laid off and until now can't get back to work, additional increase would be a significant 
amount for our monthly budget. We are trying to co-op with raised city taxes and asking 
to consider our opinion in this matter. 
  
Thank you so much, 
 
--  
With respect, 
 
Anna Mailova and Tarek Hanna 
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